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Comments: | have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft
Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the
management | would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments
into the formal record.

| moved to Montana for the beauty and openness. There are so many places in our country that are civilised and
motorised. Please do not shrink the Great Burn Recommended Wilderness. Please do not allow motorized and
mechanized use. These changes would have huge negative implications for quiet recreation and might be
devastating for sensitive wildlife species, including wolverines and mountain goats.

I haven't had the chance to go to the Great Burn yet. But I've seen it and talked to people and look forward to my
first experience - hiking and camping and taking photographs.

Please preserve the entire Hoodoo Roadless Area as Recommended Wilderness.

Please do not allow winter motorised access. Snowmobiles are disruptive of wildlife and personal enjoyment for
miles and miles. Again, there are so many places that snowmobilers can go, please preserve our wilderness
areas.

Please keep the Cayuse Creek, Kelly Creek and all of its forks Wild and Scenic. They are so pristine and
beautiful!

Please make your forest plan as comprehensive as possible to include safe migration paths as well.

| can't thank the forest planning team enough for creating this forest plan and for allowing the citizens to have
their input.



